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Hear Ye, Hear Ye! 

 

 

 

The Peanuts Papers! 

Upcoming Assignments: 

• 4th grade Bible: Students are learning 

about the Israelites’ journey through 

the wilderness. They will memorize 

Psalm 103:10-11 for Friday.   

• 4th grade history: Students are learning 

about the Minoans, Phoenicians, and 

other ancient cultures.  

• 4th grade science: Students have a 

quiz on Monday. They are learning 

about arthropods.  

• 5th/6th grade history: Students are still 

learning about various Spanish, English, 

and French explorers.  

• 5th/6th grade science: Students have a 

quiz on Monday. They are learning 

about erosion this week.  

Upcoming Events:  

• Mileage Club- Tuesday and Friday 

• Tae Kwon Do- Wednesday 

• Early Dismissal- September 17th @ 2:15 

• Fall Break- September 24th-27th  

 
Contact Information 

Email: lbergen@burgeterrace.org 

Phone: 317-862.5238 Ext. 46 

General Information: 

This quarter is flying by so quickly. I am very excited about the growth I see already 

taking place in the classroom. A few things are happening over the next couple of 

weeks. First, students have an early dismissal this Thursday at 2:15. Second, fall break is 

almost here as it approaches on September 24th-27th. Third, Picture Day is this week. 

Please, make sure your child is wearing either their uniform or their Sunday best. If their 

outfit does not follow our school dress code, please make sure they have their uniform 

to change into after their pictures. Fourth, students have chapel on Friday instead of 

Tuesday this week due to picture day happening on Tuesday. Last, please continue to 

check your child(ren)’s assignment pad to ensure they are completing their work. 

Some students have not been turning their work in on time. Students’ grades will show 

steady improvement when they are done well and on time. FACTS is a great resource 

to check regularly to see how your child(ren) is doing. Have a great week. 
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   Language Arts   

             A note from Mrs. Baker 

 
Reading: We will begin reading an 

inspirational biography about Ben 

Carson. This is an amazing story of how 

God worked His perfect will in the life of 

one of His children.  

 

Reading Journals: due Tuesday  

 

English: There will be an English test on 

Monday. This week we will focus on 

identifying common and proper nouns.  

 

Spelling: Test on Tuesday 

 

4th Grade Math Message 

This week is all about subtraction 

including interpreting the result of 

subtracting zero and also 

subtracting two, three, four, and 

five-digit numbers. 

We measure many things in life, and 

so does God, but God himself 

cannot be measured - He is infinite! 

 

Have a great week - Fall Break is 

coming! 

 

Mrs. Rejko 

 


